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Brexit will have significant consequences for the country,
for Europe, and for global order. And yet much discussion of
Brexit in the UK has focused on the causes of the vote and
on its consequences for the future of British politics. This
volume examines the consequences of Brexit for the future of
Europe and the European Union, adopting an explicitly
regional and future-oriented perspective missing from many
existing analyses. Drawing on the expertise of 28 leading
scholars from a range of disciplines, Brexit and Beyond
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offers various different
perspectives
on the
future
of
Europe, charting the likely effects of Brexit across a range
of areas, including institutional relations, political
economy, law and justice, foreign affairs, democratic
governance, and the idea of Europe itself. Whilst the
contributors offer divergent predictions for the future of
Europe after Brexit, they share the same conviction that
careful scholarly analysis is in need – now more than ever –
if we are to understand what lies ahead for the EU. Praise
for Brexit and Beyond 'a wide-ranging and thought-provoking
tour through the vagaries of British exit, with the question
of Europe’s fate never far from sightBrexit is a wake-up
call for the EU. How it responds is an open question—but
respond it must. To better understand its options going
forward you should turn to this book, which has also been
made free online.' Prospect Magazine 'This book explores
wonderfully well the bombshell of Brexit: is it a uniquely
British phenomenon or part of a wider, existential crisis
for the EU? As the tensions and complexities of the Brexit
negotiations come to the fore, the collection of essays by
leading scholars will prove a very valuable reference for
their depth of analysis, their lucidity, and their outlining
of future options.' - Kevin Featherstone, Head of the LSE
European Institute, London School of Economics 'Brexit and
Beyond is a must read. It moves the ongoing debate about
what Brexit actually means to a whole new level. While many
scholars to date have examined the reasons for the British
decision to leave, the crucial question of what Brexit will
mean for the future of the European project is often
overlooked. No longer. Brexit and Beyond bundles the
perspectives of leading scholars of European integration. By
doing so, it provides a much needed scholarly guidepost for
our understanding of the significance of Brexit, not only
for the United Kingdom, but also for the future of the
European continent.' - Catherine E. De Vries, Professor in
the department of Government, University of Essex and
Professor in the department of Political Science and Public
Administration Free University Amsterdam 'Brexit and Beyond
provides a fascinating (and comprehensive) analysis on the
how and why the UK has found itself on the path to exiting
the European Union. The talented cast of academic
contributors is drawn from a wide variety of disciplines and
areas of expertise and this provides a breadth and depth to
the analysis of Brexit that is unrivalled. The volume also
provides large amounts of expert-informed speculation on the
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both stimulating
and anxiety-inducing.' -Professor Richard Whitman, Head of
School, Professor of Politics and International Relations,
Director of the Global Europe Centre, University of Kent
This timely contribution pulls no punches and views the UK
as institutionally Eurosceptic across politics and society,
from the press to defence. It represents a rich and original
contribution to the emerging field of Eurosceptic studies,
and a key contribution to this important issue.
This timely contribution pulls no punches and views the UK
as institutionally Eurosceptic across politics and society,
from the press to defence. It represents a rich and original
contribution to the emerging field of Eurosceptic studies,
and a key contribution to this important issue.
Since the advent of the 1992 Maastricht Treaty, a key
turning point in terms of the crystallisation of opposition
towards the European Union (EU), Euroscepticism has become a
transnational phenomenon. The term ‘Euroscepticism’ has
become common political language in all EU member states
and, with the advent of the Eurozone, refugee and security
crises have become increasingly ‘embedded’ within European
nation states. Bringing together a collection of essays by
established and up-and-coming authors in the field, this
handbook paints a fuller, more holistic picture of the
extent to which the Eurosceptic debate has influenced the EU
and its member states. Crucially, it also focuses on what
the consequences of this development are likely to be for
the future direction of the European project. By adopting a
broad-based, thematic approach, the volume centres on theory
and conceptualisation, political parties, public opinion,
non-party groups, the role of referendums – and the media –
and of scepticism within the EU institutions. It also
reflects on the future of Euroscepticism studies following
the United Kingdom’s vote to leave the EU. Containing a full
range of thematic contributions from eminent scholars in the
field, The Routledge Handbook of Euroscepticism is a
definitive frame of reference for academics, practitioners
and those with an interest in the debate about the EU, and
more broadly for students of European Studies, EU and
European Politics.
This volume focuses on the relationship between the media
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and European democracy,
as important
factors
of EU
legitimacy. The contributors show how the media play a
crucial role in making European governance accountable, and
how it can act as an intermediate link between citizens and
their elected and unelected representatives. The book
focuses on widespread levels of Euroscepticism and the
contemporary European crisis. The authors present empirical
studies which problematize the role of traditional media
coverage on EU attitudes. Comparisons are also drawn between
traditional and new media in their influence on
Euroscepticism. Furthermore, the authors analyse the impact
of the internet and social media as new arenas in which
Eurosceptic claims and positions can be made visible, as
well as being a medium used by political parties and
populist movements which contest Europe and its politics and
policies. Euroscepticism, Democracy and the Media will be of
interest to students and scholars with an interest in
European politics, political parties, interest groups,
social movements and political sociology.
Religion has a significant effect on how Europeans feel
about the European Union (EU) and has had an important
impact on how people voted in the UK’s ‘Brexit referendum’.
This book provides a clear and accessible quantitative study
of how religion affects Euroscepticism and political
behaviour. It examines how religion has affected support for
EU membership since the UK joined the European Economic
Community, through to the announcement of the Brexit
referendum in 2013, to the referendum itself in 2016. It
also explores how religion continues to affect attitudes
towards the EU post-Brexit. The volume provides valuable
insights into why the UK voted to leave the EU. Furthermore,
it highlights how religion affects the way that citizens
throughout Europe assess the benefits, costs and values
associated with EU membership, and how this may influence
public opinion regarding European integration in the future.
This timely book will be of important interest to academics
and students focusing on religion and public attitudes,
contemporary European and British politics as well as think
tanks, interest groups and those with an interest in
understanding Brexit.
Press and Television in British Politics offers a researchbased exploration of the way the media portrays a range of
political and economics-related topics. Using both
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the
implications that follow for journalism and journalism
study, and for British and European democracy and politics.
Winner of the Political Studies Association WJM MacKenzie
Prize for best book of 2014 The Politics of English
Nationhood supplies the first comprehensive overview of the
evidence, research and major arguments relating to the
revival of Englishness, exploring its varied, and often
overlooked, political ramifications and dimensions. It
examines the difficulties which the major political parties
have encountered in dealing with 'the English question'
against the backdrop of the diminishing hold of established
ideas of British government and national identity in the
final years of the last century. And it explores a range of
factors—including insecurities generated by economic change,
Euroscepticism, and a growing sense of cultural anxiety —
which helped make the renewal of Englishness appealing and
imperative, prior to the introduction of devolution by the
first Blair government, a policy which also gave this
process a further impetus. The book therefore provides a
powerful challenge to the two established orthodoxies in
this area. These either maintain that the English are
dispositionally unable to assert their own nationhood
outside the framework of the British state, or point to the
supposed resurgence of a resentful and reactive sense of
English nationalism. This volume instead demonstrates that a
renewed, resonant and internally divided sense of English
nationhood is apparent across the lines of class, geography,
age, and ethnicity. And it identifies several distinct
strands of national identity that have emerged in this
period, contrasting the appearance of populist and resentful
forms of English nationalism with an embedded and deeply
rooted sense of conservative Englishness and attempts to
reconstruct a more liberal and civic idea of a multicultural
England. This volume also includes a wide-ranging analysis
of the culturally rooted revival of Englishness, drawing out
the political dimensions and implications of this reemerging form of national consciousness.
This study is about party political discourses on national
identity in Britain under the New Labour governments
(1997–2010). Britishness has become a major theme in the
British political debate since the end of the second world
war, and even more so since the early 1990s, either directly
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like immigration,
Europe or devolution to Scotland and Wales. Numerous
political leaders have publicly worried about the weakness
of the common citizenship in the UK and the threat to the
survival of Britishness, which has been the only common
thread in competing discourses between and within parties.
The book examines the four issues which have embodied the
different aspects of the debate about national identity in
the UK, namely devolution, multiculturalism, European
integration and globalisation. It shows that the polarised
discourses (especially between the Conservatives and Labour)
of the 1990s have given way to a relative rapprochement on
these issues, with the notable exception of the European
Union, where a real cleavage, in rethoric if not in policy,
remains between and sometimes within British political
parties.
The idea of an alliance between Britain and its old
Commonwealth colonies has recently made a remarkable
comeback in the context of Brexit. Based on belief in a
special bond between the English-speaking peoples of the UK,
the USA, Canada, Australia and New Zealand, it has been
dubbed the 'Anglosphere' by supporters and 'Empire 2.0' by
critics. In this book, leading commentators Michael Kenny
and Nick Pearce trace the historical origins of this idea
back to the shadow cast by the British Empire in the late
Victorian era. They show how leading British political
figures, from Churchill to Thatcher, consistently reworked
it and how it was revived by a group of right-wing
politicians, historians and pamphleteers to support the case
for Brexit. They argue that, while the contemporary idea of
the Anglosphere as an alternative to European Union
membership is seriously flawed, it nonetheless represents an
enduring account of Britain’s role in the world that runs
through the heart of political life over the last century.
Shadows of Empire will be essential reading for everyone
interested in British politics and post-Brexit foreign
policy.
In cultural and intellectual terms, one of the EU’s most
important objectives in pursuing unification has been to
develop a common historical narrative of Europe. Across ten
compelling case studies, this volume examines the premises
underlying such a project to ask: Could such an uncontested
history of Europe ever exist? Combining studies of national
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Mideast periphery with a particular focus on the twentieth
century, the contributors to History and Belonging offer a
fascinating survey of the attempt to forge a post-national
identity politics.
As well as introducing the "mainstream" ideologies of
Liberalism, Conservatism and Socialism, this text examines
challenges from nationalist, feminist and Green thinkers,
amongst others. Now in its third edition, it includes a new
chapter on anarchism and assesses the continuing
disillusionment of Britain with the ideas of the
"Westminster elite".
David Cameron was leader of the Conservative Party (2005-16)
and Prime Minister of the United Kingdom (2010-16). His
legacy may be one of the most significant of any post-war
British prime minister. But did he have a distinctive
political strategy, and if so how should we characterise it?
This book provides a new and distinctive interpretation of
‘Cameronism’, focusing on the twin themes of modernisation
and manipulation. Heppell identifies three core aspects of
Cameron’s modernisation strategy: his attempts to detoxify
the image of the Conservative Party; his efforts to
delegitimise the Labour Party by blaming it for the
financial crisis and austerity; and Cameron’s use of the
‘Big Society’ narrative as a means of reducing the perceived
responsibilities of the state. Manipulation is explored in
relation to the Coalition Government and the exploitation of
the Liberal Democrats, on policies such as austerity,
tuition fees and electoral reform. Finally, the book
examines Cameronism in relation to current challenges to the
existing political order: Brexit, Scottish independence, and
the rise of populism. This timely book is essential reading
to those interested in British party politics and Prime
Ministerial leadership.
This collection explores British attitudes to Continental
Europe that explain the Brexit decision. Addressing BritishEuropean entanglements and the impact of British
Euroscepticism, the book argues that Britain is in denial
about the strength of its ties to Europe. The volume brings
together literary and cultural studies, history, and
political science in an integrated analysis of views and
practices that shape cultural memory. Part one traces the
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of films as well as popular Eurosceptic and historical
fiction. Part three engages with border mindedness and
Britain’s island story. The book is addressed both to
specialists in cultural studies, and a wider audience
interested in Brexit.
This updated guide examines the different relationships
between the various tiers of government in the UK and the
EU, and how the EU's powers affect the UK, from a range of
perspectives. It evaluates the role of the media, political
parties, pressure groups, social media and the ever-changing
position of public opinion, and places the relationship in
its historical context to show how it has evolved over time.
Each chapter includes an introduction, learning goals, a
glossary, likely exam questions, helpful websites and
suggestions for further reading. This new edition has two
new chapters, 'Europeanisation' and 'The British Media and
the EU', includes the fallout from the 2015 UK Parliament
general election and the 2014 European Parliament election
and draws on freshly updated examples, tables and figures
updated throughout.
This book explores Tony Blair and Gordon Brown’s attempt to
sell the European ideal to the British people. New Labour
came to power in 1997 promising to modernize the country and
make it fit for the twenty-first century. In foreign policy,
Blair and Brown set about rethinking core components of the
British national identity, especially the country’s
relationship to its past and its role in the world.
Rebranding Britain, they argued, meant helping the British
people feel comfortably at home in the European Union. What
did New Labour achieve and did its European policy succeed?
How did Blair and Brown try and persuade the British to
accept a European future? What were the obstacles they faced
and the strategies they used to overcome them? This timely
study of New Labour’s effort to build a ‘pro-European
consensus’ in Britain argues that the government failed to
live up to its early promises. Based on evidence from well
over one hundred of Blair and Brown’s foreign policy
speeches supplemented by interviews with policy-makers,
advisers and speech-writers from the time, the book is
sympathetic to the challenge New Labour set itself but also
critical of the rhetorical techniques it used to advance the
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Europeanist cause.
Trapped
between
a broadly
hostile
media
and an apathetic public, Blair and Brown failed to provide
the necessary leadership to see Britain to a European
future. Theoretically informed, empirically robust and
methodologically innovative, this novel book will appeal to
anyone interested in contemporary British foreign policy,
the New Labour project and Euroscepticism in Britain.
This revised and updated ninth edition of the bestselling
textbook Politics UK is an indispensable introduction to
British politics. It provides a thorough and accessible
overview of the institutions and processes of British
government, a good grounding in British political history
and an incisive introduction to the issues and challenges
facing Britain today, including the European referendum and
Brexit. The ninth edition welcomes brand new material from
seven new contributors to complement the rigorously updated
and highly respected chapters retained from the previous
edition. It delivers excellent coverage of contemporary
events including a new chapter on Euro-scepticism and the
European referendum, an assessment of the performance of
Labour's leadership, the trials and tribulations of the
Liberal Democrats and UKIP, and the evolving devolution
debate in Scotland, led by the Scottish Nationalist Party.
Features of the new edition include: Britain in context
boxes offering contrasting international perspectives on key
themes in British politics A comprehensive 'who's who' of
politics in the form of Profile boxes featuring key
political figures And another thing . . . pieces containing
short articles written by distinguished commentators
including Mark Garnett, Sir David Omand, Richard Wilkinson
and Sir Simon Jenkins An epilogue analyzing the turbulent
state of UK politics following the European referendum With
chapters written by highly respected scholars in the field
and contemporary articles on real-world politics from wellknown political commentators, this textbook is an essential
guide for all students of British politics.
This book provides a thorough examination of the phenomenon
of Euroscepticism in the United Kingdom. It begins by
arguing that Euroscepticism has roots as far back as when
the process of European integration first came into being,
and that it is not new in British politics. As a suggestion
of opposition to the process of European integration,
Euroscepticism dates back to the early days of founding a
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union in Western And
Europe.
This book
shows that
Eurosceptic
Britain is a product of a variety of factors particularly
related to history, politics, culture, and geography. The
unique specificities of the British political system
comprise another important reason for Eurosceptic attitudes
in Britain. The book also examines the relation between the
Eurosceptic discourse in Britain and the structure of the
European Union’s institutions. It argues that much of
British Euroscepticism is about the way these institutions
are operated. Most importantly, it highlights that the
enduring Eurozone crisis has contributed to shaping recent
varieties of scepticism towards the European Union as a
whole, before concluding that Euroscepticism could not
relocate Britain outside its natural place within Europe.
Based on fine-grained ethnographic research in an English
city, this book offers a highly original perspective on
England’s contemporary political predicament. It argues that
some of the most influential academic accounts of the
country's current political situation, particularly those
focusing on culture or racism, have neglected the key role
of nationalism as an often unspoken, banal political
principle and framing ideology. Suggesting that economic
inequalities remain the key causal ingredient of English
political life and, crucially, that these are being
interpreted by individuals in relation to a
nationalist/cosmopolitan ideological axis, the author argues
that any effective, progressive political future will
require a reinvigorated sense of political community.
Proposing a politics that will promote both nationhood and
cosmopolitanism, Nationalism, Inequality and England’s
Political Predicament advocates a seemingly contradictory
but necessary approach by which explicitly anti-nationalist
and anti-racist principles coexist expediently alongside
short-term protectionist and immigration control policies.
The accelerated pace of European integration since the early
1990s has been accompanied by the emergence of increasingly
prominent and multiform oppositions to the process. The term
Euroscepticism has appeared with growing frequency in a
range of political, media, and academic discourses. Yet, the
label is applied to a wide range of different, and
occasionally contradictory, phenomena. Although originally
associated with an English exceptionalism relative to a
Continental project of political and economic integration,
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the term Euroscepticism
is now also
identified
a more
general questioning of European Union institutions and
policies which finds diverse expressions across the entire
continent. This volume of European Studies brings together
an interdisciplinary team of contributors to provide one of
the first major, multinational surveys of the growth of
these Eurosceptic tendencies. Individual chapters provide
detailed examinations of developments in France, Germany,
the Netherlands, the United Kingdom, Ireland, Sweden,
Austria, the Czech Republic, Poland, and Switzerland.
Overall, the volume draws a distinctive portrait of
contemporary Euroscepticism, situating the phenomenon not
only relative to the progress of European integration, but
also in relation to broader questions concerned with the
evolution of party politics and the reshaping of national
identities.
Anthony Forster argues that euroscepticism, in addition to
being a political stance, displays the seeds of becoming a
new faith. Through a detailed analysis of British post-war
politics, he shows the development of a core set of beliefs,
a history of persecution, displays of moral rectitude in
opposing Europe and the power of scepticism to change
existing beliefs. This challenging new history of
euroscepticism will be a valuable resource for undergraduate
students of politics and European studies.
As the EU enters an increasingly uncertain phase after the
2016 Brexit referendum, Euroscepticism continues to become
an increasingly embedded phenomenon within party systems,
non-party groups and within the media. Yet, academic
literature has paid little attention to the emergence of,
and increased development of, transnational and pan-European
networks of EU opposition. As the ‘gap’ between Europe’s
mainstream political elites and an increasingly sceptical
public has widened, pan-European spheres of opposition
towards the EU have developed and evolved. The volume sets
out to explain how such an innately contradictory phenomenon
as transnational Euroscepticism has emerged. It draws on a
variety of perspectives and case studies in a number of
spheres – the European Parliament, political parties, the
media, civil society and public opinion. Examining to what
extent the pan-European dimension of Euroscepticism is
becoming increasingly influential, it argues that opposition
to European integration has for too long been viewed
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national
party
politics. This text will be of key interest to scholars,
students and professionals in EU politics, European studies,
political parties, and more broadly to comparative politics
and international relations.
Why are the British so Euro-sceptic? Forget about tedious
treaties, party politics or international relations. The
real reason is that the British do not feel European. This
book explores and explains the cultural divide between
Britain and Europe, where it comes from and how it manifests
itself in everyday life and the academic world.
This is a unique book-length accounts of the domestic impact
of EU membership. Drawing on expert contributions, this
volume provides a state of the art account of how membership
has affected the institutions of central, devolved and local
governance, the activities of organized interests, and major
areas of public policy.
This text provides a review of Euroscepticism in
contemporary European politics. Scholars address the
strength & breadth of Euroscepticism across a range of EU
member & candidate states, & draw out comparative lessons on
the nature of political parties, party systems, & the
domestic politics of European integration.
Euroscepticism has become a generic catch-all term that is
not always useful to capture the nuances of the different
types of political opposition to the current process of
European integration. This research analyses the electoral
manifestos and programmes presented to the European
Parliamentary elections in 2009 by twenty-two parties. In
this regard, it is clear that the radical right parties
usually have Europhobic impulses - their rejection being not
only of methods, but also of principals. In contrast, the
radical left parties are, in theory, favourable to European
integration, but dispute the direction imposed by the EU
authorities.
Draws a portrait of contemporary Euroscepticism, situating
the phenomenon relative to the progress of European
integration. This volume of European Studies brings together
an interdisciplinary team of contributors to provide one of
the major, multinational surveys of the growth of these
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Eurosceptic tendencies.
Anthony Forster argues that euroscepticism, in addition to
being a political stance, displays the seeds of becoming a
new faith. Through a detailed analysis of British post-war
politics, he shows the development of a core set of beliefs,
a history of persecution, displays of moral rectitude in
opposing Europe and the power of scepticism to change
existing beliefs.This challenging new history of
euroscepticism will be a valuable resource for undergraduate
students of politics and European studies.
Britain's relationship with the EU has always been riddled
with doubt, scepticism and awkwardness. This much-needed new
book examines why, how and with what effect the EU has
become such a contentious issue in UK politics. It places
the debate in historical context by starting with an
overview of debates about membership in the 1950s and 1960s
and then goes on to examine the impact of Britain's
membership since 1973 across core policy areas, including
economic and monetary union, agriculture, and foreign and
security policy. Andrew Geddes outlines major changes in the
scope of the European project and assesses how central,
devolved and local governments have responded to the EU. The
book also assesses the EU's impact on domestic policies,
assessing debates within and between the main parties and
charting the rise of Euroscepticism as a key trend in
contemporary British politics. Engagingly written, this text
provides a comprehensive and up-to-date analysis both of the
EU's impact on Britain and of Britain's contribution to the
EU.
This timely text provides a concise and readable assessment
of the dynamics, character and consequences of opposition to
European integration at all levels from elites and
governments through parties and the media to voters and
grass roots organizations.
The revised and updated eighth edition of the bestselling
textbook Politics UK is an indispensible introduction to
British politics. It provides a thorough and accessible
overview of the institutions and processes of British
government, a good grounding in British political history
and an incisive introduction to the issues facing Britain
today. With contributed chapters from respected scholars in
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from well-known political commentators, this textbook is an
essential guide for students of British politics. The eighth
edition welcomes brand new material from eight new
contributors to complement the rigorously updated and highly
valued chapters retained from the previous edition. The
eighth edition includes: · Britain in context boxes offering
contrasting international perspectives of themes in British
politics. · A comprehensive 'who's who' of politics in the
form of Profile boxes featuring key political figures. · And
another thing pieces: short articles written by
distinguished commentators including Jonathan Powell,
Michael Moran and Mark Garnett. · Fully updated chapters
plus new material providing excellent coverage of
contemporary political events including: The Leveson
Inquiry, the aftermath of the 2011 riots and the House of
Lords reform. · A vibrant and accessible new design to
excite and engage students as the work through a variety of
political topics. · A new epilogue to the book offering a
critical perspective of the trials and tribulations of the
Coalition Government, including an overview of the major
differences that divide the coalition partners.
What has been the political impact of the Eurozone Debt
Crisis in the UK? To what extent have the bank collapses and
bailouts reinforced Britain’s Eurosceptic trajectory? In
this revised and updated second edition Chris Gifford
addresses these key questions reflecting on the Labour
government’s approach to Europe while exploring the
extensive mobilisation of Eurosceptic forces in opposition
to the Conservative-led coalition government. The book
examines the extent to which Euroscepticism has become
dominant within both the Conservative leadership and the
bulk of its parliamentary party and how this has affected
the relationship of the coalition government with the
European Union. By placing current attitudes to Europe in
relation to the wider history of Britain’s post war
interaction with its continental neighbours the author shows
how British Euroscepticism is structural in nature and a
persistent and institutionalised feature of UK Politics.
This book seeks out the origins of contemporary English
nationalism. Whilst much academic and political attention
has been given to England's place within the United Kingdom
since devolution, the author argues that recent English
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nationalism actually
from
Britain's
troubled
relationship with European integration. Drawing on political
evidence from the former Empire, the debates surrounding EEC
accession and the United Kingdom's ongoing membership in the
European Union, the author identifies the foundations of
contemporary English nationalism. In doing so, he adds an
important corrective to the debate about nationalism in
England, pulling our gaze out from the United Kingdom itself
and onto a wider field. Far from being 'absent', English
nationalism as we know it today has been driven by
resistance to European integration since the end of Empire
in the 1960s.
The two centuries after 1800 witnessed a series of sweeping
changes in the way in which Britain was governed, the duties
of the state, and its role in the wider world. Powerful
processes - from the development of democracy, the changing
nature of the social contract, war, and economic dislocation
- have challenged, and at times threatened to overwhelm,
both governors and governed. Such shifts have also presented
challenges to the historians who have researched and written
about Britain's past politics. This Handbook shows the ways
in which political historians have responded to these
challenges, providing a snapshot of a field which has long
been at the forefront of conceptual and methodological
innovation within historical studies. It comprises thirtythree thematic essays by leading and emerging scholars in
the field. Collectively, these essays assess and rethink the
nature of modern British political history itself and
suggest avenues and questions for future research. The
Oxford Handbook of Modern British Political History thus
provides a unique resource for those who wish to understand
Britain's political past and a thought-provoking 'long view'
for those interested in current political challenges.
Concise, comprehensive and accessible, Exploring British
Politics presents an insightful approach to British politics
with a special emphasis on developments since the 2010
general election and the formation of Britain’s first
coalition government since 1945.Designed to stimulate
critical analysis and provoke lively debate, it provides new
perspectives on two key themes – the health of British
democracy and the transition from traditional models of
government to more flexible forms of ‘governance’.
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This volume provides
up-to-date
and comprehensive
introduction to British policy in Europe. By exploring the
schisms within the party over Europe, through primary sourcebased history and theoretical discourses of political
science, N.J. Crowson gives the reader the best sense of
understanding of how and why the Conservative party’s policy
attitudes to European integration have evolved. The
Conservative Party and European Integration since 1945
adopts a thematic line based around two chronological
periods, 1945–75 and 1975–2006, and uses different
methodological approaches. It explores the shifting stances
amongst Conservatives within an economic, political and
international context as the party adjusted to the decline
of Britain’s world role and the loss of empire. Crowson
analyzes Britain’s role and relationship with Europe
together with the study of the Conservative Party, and deals
with economic, commercial and monetary issues, successfully
bridging a serious gap in any discussion of the UK’s
relations with the European Union and appreciation of the
political world in which Conservative European policy has
been framed and pursued since 1945. This book is recommended
for background reading in undergraduate courses in British
politics and European history.
This revised and updated ninth edition of the bestselling
textbook Politics UK is an indispensable introduction to
British politics. It provides a thorough and accessible
overview of the institutions and processes of British
government, a good grounding in British political history
and an incisive introduction to the issues and challenges
facing Britain today, including the European referendum and
Brexit. The ninth edition welcomes brand new material from
seven new contributors to complement the rigorously updated
and highly respected chapters retained from the previous
edition. It delivers excellent coverage of contemporary
events including a new chapter on Euro-scepticism and the
European referendum, an assessment of the performance of
Labour’s leadership, the trials and tribulations of the
Liberal Democrats and UKIP, and the evolving devolution
debate in Scotland, led by the Scottish Nationalist Party.
Features of the new edition include: Britain in context
boxes offering contrasting international perspectives on key
themes in British politics A comprehensive ‘who’s who’ of
politics in the form of Profile boxes featuring key
political figures And another thing . . . pieces containing
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short articles written
by distinguished
including Mark Garnett, Sir David Omand, Richard Wilkinson
and Sir Simon Jenkins An epilogue analyzing the turbulent
state of UK politics following the European referendum With
chapters written by highly respected scholars in the field
and contemporary articles on real-world politics from wellknown political commentators, this textbook is an essential
guide for all students of British politics.
Brexit has changed everything - from our government, to our
economy and principal trading relationship, to the
organization of our state. This watershed moment, which
surprised most observers and mobilized previously apathetic
sections of the electorate, is already transforming British
politics in profound and lasting ways. In this incisive
book, leading analysts of UK and EU politics Geoffrey Evans
and Anand Menon step back from the immediacy and hyperbole
of the Referendum to explain what happened on 23 June 2016,
and why. Brexit, they argue, was the product of both longterm dissatisfaction with the EU and a gradual breakdown in
the relationship between parties and voters that spawned
detachment, disinterest and disenchantment. Exploring its
subsequent impact on the June 2017 General Election, they
reveal the extent to which Brexit has shattered the
contemporary equilibrium of British politics. These
reverberations will continue to be felt for a very long time
and could pose a real danger to the health of British
democracy if the government fails to deliver on the promises
linked to Brexit.
Why did it take the Conservative Party so long to recover
power? After the landslide defeat in 1997, why was it so
slow to adapt, reposition itself and rebuild its support?
How did the party leadership seek to reconstruct
Conservatism and modernise its electoral appeal? Of vital
interest to anyone interested in British politics, this
highly readable book addresses these questions through a
contextualised assessment of Conservative Party politics
between 1997 and 2010. It traces debates over strategy
amongst the party elite and scrutinises the actions of the
leadership. It also considers four particular dilemmas for
contemporary Conservatism: European integration; national
identity and the ‘English Question’; social liberalism
versus social authoritarianism; and the problems posed by a
neo-liberal political economy. The book argues that the
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ideological legacy
of Thatcherism
played a
central
role

in
framing and shaping these intraparty debates, and that an
appreciation of this is vital for explaining the nature and
limits of the Conservatives’ renewal under Cameron.
The history of Britain's complex relationship with Europe,
untangled "The best short introduction to both the political
realignment that produced the 2016 Referendum result and the
immense fallout since."--CapX, "Books of the Year" (2020)
"[A] cool-headed, fair, and judicious analysis of Britain
and the EU at a decisive period in history"-- Thomas
Gallagher, Brexit-Watch.org Is Britain a part of Europe? The
British have been ambivalent on this question since the
Second World War, when the Western European nations sought
to prevent the return of fascism by creating strong
international ties throughout the Continent. Britain
reluctantly joined the Common Market, the European
Community, and ultimately the European Union, but its
decades of membership never quite led it to accept a
European orientation. In the view of the distinguished
political scientist Vernon Bogdanor, the question of
Britain's relationship to Europe is rooted in "the prime
conflict of our time," the dispute between the competing
faiths of liberalism and nationalism. This concise, expertly
guided tour provides the essential background to the
struggle over Brexit.
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